
A new service for people with learning 
difficulties and/or autism during Covid-19.

Working in partnership with

If you know someone who 
could benefit from this service 
please contact us with the 
name and contact details of the 
individual in need of support.

wearepeoplefirst.co.ukTake care. Stay Safe.

At People First we are doing our 
best to support people in need 
during this difficult time.

We want to help people stay 
safe, healthy and not feel alone. 
We have set up a new specialist 
telephone service for people who 
have learning difficulties and/or 
autism who need some support.

Covid-19
UPDATE Symptoms. 

Coronavirus.

We will have regular calls with people 
who need support. We want people to 
know that we are here to talk to and 
to offer practical support.

Keeping People 
Connected 

Keep connected:
keepconnected@wearepeoplefirst.co.uk 

0300 303 0175

http://wearepeoplefirst.co.uk
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